
 

We are delighted to share some fantastic news about G, who has worked 
incredibly hard in preparing for his very first day of college.  

When G first joined us at Whinfell, he lacked the confidence and belief that 
attending a mainstream college would ever be possible for him.  

Through his determination, resilience, and the progress he has made, G has 
grown in both confidence and ability, proving to himself just what he is capable 
of achieving.  

This is a huge milestone, and we are so proud of all the effort he has put in.  
 

Very well done, G – we are all very proud of you! 

 


